
W E E K L Y  P E E R  L E A R N I N G  G R O U P
 for individuals who are hard of hearing

and have vision loss

THURSDAYS
 12 PM - 1 PM (HST)

The Helen Keller National Center, Comprehensive Service Center
and Hawaii and Pacific Deaf-Blind Project are pleased to offer

peer collaborative virtual learning for adults who are both hard of
hearing and vision impaired. This will be an open ended group

dialogue where participants can lead discussions based on their
experiences of living in “a hearing world” and learn effective

strategies from their peers. Conducted in spoken English.

Please email leah.neumann@hknc.org or
roz@csc-hawaii.org to register for the

Zoom link. 


